
 

SPS mentoring scheme 

 

Dear SPS member, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Swiss Psychological Society is launching a nation-wide 

mentoring scheme, open to PhD students and staff of all grades, with an active SPS membership. 

 

Mentoring is a crucial part of supporting career progression as it provides support and insight in a 

variety of topics, including career development, navigating academia, grant writing, retirement 

planning, and work-life balance. 

 

We are currently seeking mentors and mentees to join the scheme. Click here to register your 

interest or read the file in attachment for more information. Applications close on Sunday 17th 

December 2023. 

 

Feel free to distribute this email to your networks and contact us with any questions. 

 

We hope to welcome you in our mentoring scheme. 

 

The Swiss Psychological Society 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/hiaYyvAa8MiZmJ1F9

